
 
 
 
 
AMMENDMENT TO CONSULTING SERVICES AGREEMENT 
 
Dear Sirs; 
 
Relative to the consulting agreement dated June 1, 2021 between Intune Collective, LLC and 
Rodeo Hercules Fire District, the following updated information is being provided to clarify 
levels of communication and interaction. 
 
Chief Bryan Craig is the primary contact on this project and is listed as such in the agreement. 
Intune is holding weekly meeting with the Chief and the Board’s Communication Ad Hoc 
Committee (Directors’ Marie Bowman and Collene Couzens) and these are the primary 
stakeholders of collaboration influencing project scope, communication outreach, and plans. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Christine Hildebrand 
CEO – Intune 
info@intunecollective.com 
 
Dated: July 21, 2021 
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